
 

DISTRICT HEALTH DEPARTMENT #10 FLU/COVID-19 VACCINE CLINIC 
CANCELED 

 
February 1, 2022 – District Health Department #10 (DHD#10) announces that a 
Flu/COVID-19 vaccine clinic has been canceled due to unforeseen circumstances. 

COUNTY: Mason County 
LOCATION: Ludington Area Center of the Arts 
DATE:  February 17, 2022 
TIME:  2:00-4:00 PM 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. You can schedule to receive a Flu 
or COVID-19 vaccine or booster at any DHD#10 location online at 
www.dhd10.org/schedule or by calling 888-217-3904. 

If your organization is interested in hosting a Flu/COVID-19 vaccination clinic, please 
visit: https://bit.ly/3j52rSj.  

For general questions, please email us at info@dhd10.org or call 888-217-3904. For 
COVID-19 related questions, please email us at covid@dhd10.org or call 231-305-8675. 
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